
 

 

   

  

 

 
Monday 8th September 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Household Grant Voucher September 2025 

If your child is eligible for income-related free 

school meals, you could receive a £100 

Household Support Fund voucher per child this 

September! 

✅ All children in Reception to Year 2 get 

universal free meals—but if you're entitled to 

income-related support and don’t apply, you’ll 

need to pay £2.61 per day. 

💡 Applying is quick and easy via the North 

Somerset Citizens Portal. See the poster below 

📚 Plus, your application helps our school access 

extra funding for trips, curriculum support, and 

more! ☺️ 

Need help applying? Our office team is happy to 

assist—just get in touch via 

office@banwell.extendlearning.org or contact the 

office directly. 

Kindest regards, 

 

Mrs Roxanne Simpson 

Executive Headteacher 

BANWELL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Belong Believe Achieve 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs R Simpson 

Head of School: Mrs K Evans 
 

West Street, Banwell, North Somerset BS29 6DB 

Telephone: 01934 822498   

Email: office@banwell.extendlearning.org 

Web: www.banwellprimary.co.uk 
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